24 March 2007

At the last Asha Bangalore meeting we discussed the Ballia Project jointly funded

with Asha Delhi. Vijay Bhai has recently sent to me a Budget for this year, which reads as follows:

3 teachers salary (500x12x3) 18000

Supervisor salary (1000 x 12) 12000

Books 115x200 23000

Chairs/ 2000

Telephone/travel 1000

Total: 57000

We have not been able to do a site visit for the project. Also you had mentioned that the Delhi chapter could sponsor this under the "under 2k projects" scheme to the Asha US chapters. Given the above, we decided at the meeting:

(a) that we will fund the project till July end. Our only concern with the Budget is the supervisor salary. After this clarification, we will release the money from our virtual US account. Vallabh will handle the necessary FCRA arrgangements in Kaithi.

(b) After that we would like to withdraw from this project as a chapter and hope that Delhi chapter can take it on either through under 2k or the virtual account in the US.

I will call Vallabh Bhai and Vijay Bhai this week and let them know as well.

best wishes

Siva

